

envisioning your potential.

November 20, 2017

Principle Mary Hennessy St. Norbert's School 6 Green Lawn Road Paoli, PA 19301

Dear "Sock It To Us" Collection Partners:

Volunteer Chester County is happy to report another record collection of new sock in our "Sock It To Us" project for 2017, with a grand total of 10,636 pair of new socks distributed to the less fortunate of our community.

Recipients of men's, women's and children's socks this year include Safe Harbor, City Gate, Atkinson, Good Samaritan, Friends Association and St. Mary's Franciscian shelters, Mission Santa Maria, Migrant Ministries, Family Promise, LaCommunidad, Lalglesia, Oxford Neighborhood Services, CYWA, St. Agnes Day Room, St. Vincent DePaul Society, Pocopson Home, Mom's House, His Mission, Salvation Army, InterFaith Housing, West Chester Day Care, Cross Roads Recovery Center, Wings and Gaudenzia.

Each contribution of your members, whether large or small, have made a basic need available to the less fortunate among us. We thank you and wish you a warm and pleasant Holiday Season and a Bright New Year.

Sincerely,

Susan Banks

Volunteer Chester County

A Program of Family Service of Chester County

Jack N. Edmonds
President

Evan Hambleton, Esq. Vice President

Steven Douglas, CPA Treasurer

Patricia Bellanca Secretary

Michael Alexander Kristen Craft Sari Daisey Burton Rothenberger Richard Sipple Tomas Yanez

Burroughs P. Mack, MSS Executive Director

A private, not-for-profit agency.

Family Service of Chester County is registered as a charitable organization with the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. A copy of the official registration may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1 (800) 732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.



United Way of Chester County

United Way of Southern Chester County